Rich D/Chery





October 2023

Richard DeMartino New Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce PO Box 247 New Hyde Park, NY 11040

Dear Richard,

On behalf of the members of the Holy Spirit Conference of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul, I want to thank you and your members for being a Friend Sponsor for our Friends of the Poor Walk. Please be assured that every cent of your \$300 donation will be used to help those in New Hyde Park and Garden City Park who require assistance with rent, utility bills, medical expenses, furniture, and food. Because of the generosity of all of you, the Holy Spirit parishioners, and other businesses and organizations in our area, we received over \$11,000 in donations to be used to help our needy neighbors. May you and your families be blessed for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Kathy Vargas, Walk Coordinator

Holy Spirit Conference

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is a 501(c) (3) tax-exempt organization. No goods or services have been exchanged for this contribution.

Please retain this document for your tax records.

St. Vincent de Paul, Holy Spirit Church 16 South 6th Street, New Hyde Park, NY 11040

Friend of SVdPLI Sponsor

2023 Friends of the Poor Walk





St. Vincent de Paul, Holy Spirit Church 16 South 6th Street, New Hyde Park, NY 11040